
Word from Wyoming 
   September 2024 

 

Wednesday 9/25- Planning and 
Zoning 6:30pm 

Monday 10/7- Town Council Meet-
ing 6:30pm 

 
Trash pickup is every Friday.  

Recycling is every Tuesday.  

Bulk pickup is the last Friday of 
the month.  

Yard Waste pickup is Tuesday Sep-
tember 17th; October 1st.  

 

(All meetings are held at the Wyo-
ming Town Hall -120 W. Camden 
Wyoming Ave. ) 

 
Town of Wyoming 

120 W. Camden Wyoming Ave 

Wyoming, DE 19934 

Phone: (302) 697-2966 

Fax: (302) 697-7961 

Calendar of Events: 

Question of the month 

On September 5, 1882, 10,000 workers 

marched in NYC celebrating what holi-

day? 

 

 Last  month’s answer: 

The 19th Amendment was ratified on August 18, 

1920. What did it grant? 

It granted women the right to vote. 

Town Staff Training 

Town Hall will be closed on Fridays over the 
next few months for staff training. This     
training will allow our staff to better serve the 
community.  The dates are as follows:          
September 14th,  27th; October 18th, and 25th.  

Property Taxes 

Property taxes are due by September 30th to 
avoid any penalties.  If you are unable to pay 
your taxes in full, please contact the staff at 
Town Hall to make payment arrangements.  

Business and Landlord Licenses 
Most Business and Landlord licenses  
expire on September 30, 2023. Letters and re-
newal applications are being mailed to current 
business owners and landlords. If you do not 
receive one by mid-September or your address 
has changed, please contact Town Hall. You can 
also print the forms needed from the Town’s 
website @ https://wyoming.delaware.gov/
forms/. 

Camden Wyoming Christmas Parade 

The 4th Annual Christmas parade is set to take 
place on Saturday December 7th. Parade will 
start at 6pm sharp.  

Stay tuned for more details and follow either 
town on Facebook to keep up to date.  

https://wyoming.delaware.gov/forms/
https://wyoming.delaware.gov/forms/


Office of Highway Safety Town Hall Events 

The Delaware Office of Highway Safety (OHS) is excited to host their first series of town hall 
events to offer Delaware residents an opportunity to share their observations and feedback to 
keep Delaware roads safe for all. OHS plans to utilize the valuable insight from these collaborative 
sessions for future highway safety planning initiatives, which are a top priority in our state.  

To make it convenient for all Delawareans to join, each county will have its own session as well as a 
virtual meeting option. Here are the specifics:  

 Tuesday, Sept. 19, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., at the Georgetown Public Library in Sussex County.  

  Tuesday, Sept. 26, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., at the Modern Maturity Center in Kent County.  

 Wednesday, Sept. 27, from 6 p.m. to 7:30 p.m., at the Route 9 Library & Innovation Center in 
New Castle County.  

Please visit SaferRoadsDE.com to learn more about the forums and to register.  

http://saferroadsde.com/?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3N-1PJI6V07pDrYjCq3vkQqrYRJ3P271udcZblZLW7y5y9-hy8lBYtw28_aem_f2e-XmkO8kmXumhbdj2ueA

